George T. Drost Thomas W. Kivlahan Patrick M. McMahon John E. O'Connor III

Jody M. Segalla Rhonda S. Jensen Elizabeth S. O'Kelly Richard E. Dessimoz



WWW.DKMOLAW.COM (847)577-2227 Joseph F. Delaney Ernest L. Rose Susan J. Kim Christina B. Perez

Paralegals
Laura Garbacz
Alyssa Dodd
Lisa Jakubiak
Elizabeth Maher-Hladek

August 3, 2016

Via email: rrecklaus@vah.com

Randy Recklaus Village Manager Village of Arlington Heights 33 S. Arlington Heights Road Arlington Heights, IL 60005

Re: Request for Early Review; Plan Commission No. 16-012

Petitioner - European Crystal Banquets (contact: James Cazares)

519 W. Algonquin Road, Arlington Heights, IL 60005

Dear Randy:

I am sending this correspondence to you pursuant to my conversations today with Charles Witherington-Perkins and Sam Hubbard.

DKMO represents the petitioner in the above matter. Please consider this letter as a formal request to be included in a Village Board early review hearing on the petition. This project is appropriate for early review because of the unique nature of the hotel development and the petitioners likely request for a variation of the parking requirement by approximately 50%. Below is a link to the most recent version of the plans for the project.

The petitioner will be available for the Village Board meeting on August 15, 2016. At your convenience, please confirm the date of the early review hearing. Thank you for your consideration, and please call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Drost Kivlahan McMahon & O'Connor LLC

Patrick M. McMahon

Patrick M. McMahon

PMM

Cc: James Cazares: james@exploreivy.com.

Charles Witherington-Perkins: cperkins@vah.com

Sam Hubbard: shubbard@vah.com

John O'Connor: joconnor@dkmolaw.com